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Get Ready for the OLLI
at SBU Summer 2022

Semester!

Click Here for More
Details

*IMPORTANT REMINDER*

2022 Spring Break Dates:

No Workshops March 14th - 18th, 2022

Become a
Workshop Leader

this Summer 2022!
Deadline to Apply:

Mon, 3/7/22

Click Here for More
Details

Join the OLLI
Executive Council

Deadline to Apply:
Tues, 3/8/22

Click Here for More Info

OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents:
NATIONAL BASEBALL HALL OF FAME
& MUSEUM
Tuesday, March 8, 2022
12:00 pm

How the Baseball Hall of Fame Works

*separate email reminder with zoom link will be sent



OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents:
BASKETBALL HALL OF FAME
Tuesday, March 22, 2022
12:00 pm

*separate email reminder with zoom link will be sent

OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents:
NANCY SOLOMON
Friday, March 25, 2022
2:00 pm

Boat Building & Boat Yards of Long
Island

*separate email reminder with zoom link will be sent

Committee meetings are open to all OLLI members and we welcome you
​to join us and get involved in everything that OLLI has to offer!

MEMBER RELATIONS COMMITTEE
MEETING
Wed, 3/2/22 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 937 9919 1379
Passcode: 280071

Join
Meeting

ARTS COMMITTEE MEETING
Tue, 3/8/22 at 9:00am
Meeting ID: 929 3944 6488
Passcode: 034767

Join
Meeting

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING
Wed, 3/9/22 at 3:00pm
Meeting ID: 926 1049 8120
Passcode: 549515

Join
Meeting

OLLI TIMES COMMITTEE MEETING
Fri, 3/11/22 at 1:30pm
Meeting ID: 987 5772 3213
Passcode: 951881

Join
Meeting



SBU Department of Neurology Needs Your Help!
Researchers at Stony Brook Medicine need your input on an emergency care
research study of bleeding in the brain. Stony Brook University Hospital is joining
researchers at more than 100 other hospitals across the United States and other
countries to conduct a research study of bleeding in the brain called FASTEST. This
research study may affect you or someone you know, and we need to find out ahead
of time what the community thinks about it. THANK YOU for your help and time in
completing this survey.
 
There are no known risks involved in participating in this survey. Your participation
in this survey is completely voluntary. You can scroll down to view a brief video (~ 2
minutes) (click on the picture of an arm receiving medication) and then complete
the survey by using the link below. For more info, please contact the study team
listed.  

Survey link: https://www.buildclinical.com/study/stonybrook-fastest 
Study Contact: FASTEST_trial@stonybrookmedicine.edu or (631) 444-9083

Click here for Stony
Brook News

SBU Women's History Month
Events

SBU Cancer Center:
Best Treatment for
Colorectal Cancer

For More Info For More Info

Events
​ at the

SBU Wang Center

For More Info

TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on

the 1st & 15th of every month



Breanne & Liz Have New

Cell Phone Numbers

Call or Text Us!

Breanne (631) 356-3912
Liz (631) 356-3725

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University

S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences

Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304

(631) 632-6554

E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website

 ​


